



November 2024

Dear Friend of the USO.

On behalf of the men and women who are bravely serving and sacrificing for our country and our freedoms, thank you for your very generous donation to the USO on November 18, 2024.

Your gift has been deployed to keep America's service members strong and connected to family, home and country. All of which are extremely important as our military men and women face unprecedented challenges daily responding to domestic emergencies, cyber threats, natural disasters, terrorism and global conflict.

Friend of the USO, thank you for your continued generosity. We are proudly keeping our military members strong by:

- ★ Hosting more than 6.5 million visits to USO Centers around the world providing small comforts of home, and more importantly, a relaxing place for military members to rest;
- ★ Providing more than 10.4 million free Wi-Fi connections so service members can check in on their loved ones back home or even be virtually present for the birth of a child:
- ★ Distributing 270,000 care packages in over 80 countries that contain toiletry items and snacks for military personnel who don't have access to a shower or food throughout their long days;
- ★ Uplifting the spirits of more than 168,000 attendees at entertainment events for exhausted service members who desire a bit of normalcy while away from home.

These vital USO programs — and many more — are only possible because of friends like you. Whether they're training in isolated locations, on arduous assignments or engaged in peacekeeping missions around the world, the USO is by the side of our service members throughout their military journey — lifting their morale and ensuring they know we appreciate their sacrifice.

Thank you for being a part of our USO family and for your life-changing generosity.

For the People Who Serve,

J.D. Crouch II

President and CEO, USO

P.S. Please know that the <u>USO is not a government agency but a nonprofit organization</u>, and <u>we rely on supporters like you to fund these life-changing programs that make the biggest difference for those who serve. Please retain this letter acknowledging your charitable donation to the USO for tax purposes.</u>